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SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF WAYFINDING/TRAFFIC SIGNS 

 

 

At the Fairplex Mitigation Fund Advisory Committee meeting on March 19, 2025, the committee 

instructed staff to provide samples of wayfinding/traffic signs and estimates so they can make 

recommendations as to where permanent signage would be placed near the Fairplex.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:  

   

   

Sylvia Gonzales      

Management Analyst  

     

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

 

Attachment No. 1 – City of Anaheim Citywide and San Francisco Transportation Authority 

Wayfinding Signs Project 

 

Attachment No. 2 - Wayfinding Projects General Information  
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